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NRC BEGINS SERIES OF NOONTIME CONCERTS
IN ROCKVILLE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will host a series of
outdoor noontime concerts which will be open to the public at its
headquarters in Rockville, Maryland. The concerts will be held
on the lawn between NRC's two buildings across from the White
Flint Metro Station at 11555 Rockville Pike, Rockville, Maryland.

The next concert, at noon on July 27, will feature the Naval
Academy's "Electric Brigade." The Electric Brigade is a dynamic
nine-piece rock 'n' roll band featuring the latest top forty
hits.

On August 10, the 40-piece Quantico Marine Concert Band will
perform.

Additional performances will be scheduled throughout the
season as weather permits. For more information, please contact
Celeste Smyre or Renea Bailey at (301) 504-3507.
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